
2012 Spring Auditions/Open House

 

  

  

Perspective Dillard University (DU) students will have to bring their game to the DU campus on
Saturday, Mar. 24 for the 2012 Spring Auditions and Open House. Auditions will be held for
music, theater and visual arts talent-based scholarships. Students are requested to bring any
necessary items to audition.

  

In addition to auditions, students will have the opportunity to complete the admissions process,
speak to admissions and financial aid counselors, tour the campus, and speak with current
students and faculty members.

  

For more details, please contact the admissions office at admissions@dillard.edu or

  

follow the Registration Link: http://duspringopenhouse.eventbrite.com

  

 

  

Date:  Saturday, Mar. 24, 2012
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http://duspringopenhouse.eventbrite.com


2012 Spring Auditions/Open House

  

Time:  Check in starts at 10 am

  Location for Check In:  PSB Lobby  
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